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January 7, 2016
Dear Parents:

I am writing to give you an update on possibly initiating a Cold Breakfast Program.  As you may recall, we sent a letter and survey to all families on November 23rd.  The response was not overwhelmingly positive.  We had 59 students respond yes; and, 45 respond no.  The remainder of students/families did not respond at all.

However, for the families who did not respond yes; I would like to begin a trial run beginning in the month of February for the Breakfast Program.  Perhaps more students will decide to participate as time goes on.  However, if not too many students join, I am not sure it would be advisable to continue if not may students decide to participate.
We will begin a cold Breakfast Program beginning the week of February 1, 2016.  The Program will work similar to our present Lunch Program  


If you qualify for reduced or free lunch, then you would also qualify for the Breakfast Program in the same way.


If you do not receive reduced or free lunch, then you may pay for the breakfast.  The price per day would be $2.25.  Again, a menu would be sent home each week and if you wish to order breakfast for your child, you would fill out menu and return to school.  Breakfast would be served in the classroom from 7:50 AM - 8:20 AM.


If a student comes to school late, they may eat their breakfast at their appropriate snack/recess time a little later in the morning.


The menu would vary from, day to day; but, it would consist of a variety of cereals with milk; Nutrigrain Bars, fruit juice, yogurt, fruits, bagel/cream cheese.



I thank you for your cooperation.  







Mr. John Richards

Principal



